
ON MONDAY’s   commencing       Monday 27th September 

Will be based on “Rolling Up” in person.   Your “Ball in the Bag” will be required  before 08.00 either in the 

Changing Room or on the Terrace. (dependant on the weather)  

If you are late, you will not be in the draw and therefore you will be unable to play in the roll up.. 

 

PLEASE GENTLEMEN – Have a “Special” ball ready for this purpose CLEARLY identified as YOURS 

so the Roll Up Co-ordinator can see whose it is quickly and easily. 

 

The random draw will take place at 08.01 – First 4 balls drawn - 1st T – Second 4 balls drawn -  10th T and 

so on.   If numbers attending necessitate 2 or 3 ball play – The 2 or 3 ball groups will ALWAYS be given 

the 10th T so as to aid achieving the wrap around times.    Your First T time will be 08.20 from both Ts 

 

Our wrap-around times are 2 hours dead to complete the front nine and 2 hours 20 minutes to complete  

the back nine. For those commencing on the 10th YOU HAVE TO BE on the 1st T within 2 hours 20 mins of 

your start Time or you will disrupt  all  the T time  bookings that are following you. 

IF YOU ARE OUT OF TIME – IT WOULD BE UNREASONABLE TO STOP FOR A COFFEE 

  

A Roll Up Qualifier will be played every other Monday 

 

The cost of entering “The Qualifier”  will be a £1.00 entry fee and will be recorded by Nigel within your 

electronic “banking”  

You will have to get a stamped card from the Pro-Shop before commencement of your round. 

You will need your card verified by another player in your group. 

Please enter your Card via the Club Website ether on your personal device or the Club Computer in the 

Spike bar 

The results (and prizes allotted to your electronic “banking) will come to you via the Club Website following 

the “signing off” of the competition by the Club office  

 

The prizes will be   £16.00 First Place 

     £ 8.00 Second Place (if attendee numbers allow) 

     £ 4.00 Third Place (if attendee numbers allow) 

     £ Balance to the Captains Charity. 

These amounts will be subject to review once a “average” number of attendees for the Monday Roll 

Up can be established. 

 

For the purposes of Prizes, a roll up of less than 17 people will not be considered an official roll up and 

therefore there will be no entry fee and no prizes– It will, however, continue to be a Stableford Qualifier 

regardless of the numbers involved and cards will need to be entered via the club computer or your own 

device. 

 

A Fun Game will be played on the Mondays between Qualifiers 

 

The Fun Game notifications will be on the Seniors Notice Board in advance 

 

The cost of “Fun Game” will be a £1.00 entry fee and will be recorded by Nigel within your electronic 

“banking”  

Verified cards to the “Roll Up Co-Ordinator” of the day 

The results (and monetary prizes to your electronic “banking”) will be notified to you at the end of the game. 

 

The prizes will depend on number of players entering and the type of game (individual, pairs or 4 ball) 

   

If the Seniors have a “Special Event” (such as Seniors Invitation Day 2022) organised for a Monday, 

the Roll Up will be suspended in favour of this “Special Event 


